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 Alexander 

Brownlee

COMMNT2014/5840/P 30/09/2014  12:07:55 While I am happy with the development in principle, I think that the proposed buildings could be 

designed to be more congruous with the existing architecture - sloping rather than flat roofs would help 

a lot to blend the new development in with the older blocks along Maitland Park Road and Maitland 

Park Villas.

95 Maitland Park 

Road
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